
 

Sulphur Hurricane Laura 
Commercial Debris Removal 

The City of Sulphur has been approved by the Federal 

Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) for the removal 

of debris generated from Hurricanes Laura and Delta 

from limited, small business properties. Commercial 

Properties that reside on City Maintained Roads or State 

Routes will have one opportunity to have 

debris removed by City Contractors. 

Commercial Debris Removal Process 

Please have all Hurricane debris on the 

Public Right-of-Way no later than 

December 13, 2020. 

 

Commercial Debris Removal efforts will 

begin on December 14, 2020 and continue 

through December 22, 2020 with no 

extensions. Debris moved to the right of 

way after the initial pass will not be 

removed.  

 

Debris generated in areas such as 

shopping centers, industrial parks or 

manufacturing facilities will not be eligible 

for removal. 

 

Please call 337-527-4500 with eligibility 

questions, concerns, and to report any 

insurance proceeds collected for debris 

removal. If your insurance covers debris 

disposal, insurance must be utilized for 

debris removal. 
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